Grain Valley Eagles Booster Club
August 6, 2016

A general membership meeting of the Grain Valley Eagles Booster Club was held August 6, 2016
following the Blue and White events in the Grain Valley High School auditorium. Meeting was called
to order at 11:38am by President John Overstreet. A quorum was determined for voting purposes.

Minutes of the last General Membership meeting were available on print for review. Motion by Christy
Bamman: 2" by Tandra Chapman to approve the minutes. Minutes approved

Christy Bamman gave the treasurer’s report. GVEBC has a balance of $9246.10. Complete report on
file and available upon request.

Those present were welcomed and thanked for attending Blue and White Day and the membership
meeting.

The Executive Committee was introduced as the following and each gave brief reports.

Vice President of Revenue -Don Hawes: Reported on upcoming fundraisers including eat out nights
on August 8th and August 15™. The current spirit wear sale is a fundraiser for the GVEBC.

Vice President of Communications- Chris Ann McPhearson: Recognized all in attendance as
members of the booster club and encouraged participation. All GVEBC information is send via
CHARMS and the Facebook page.

Vice President of Concessions- Jenny Clark: Concessions is our biggest fundraiser, but takes many
volunteers. Jenny is working with liaisons to help staff concessions. Volunteers are compensated for
their time by earning money for selected resale accounts.

Vice President of Events- Tandra Chapman: Tandra works directly with liaisons for events throughout
the year. Upcoming fall events include Senior Nights and Homecoming.

Vice President of Operations- Deanna Cross: Reported on the travel meal program offered to
participating fall sports. Money may be collected today. All monies are due by August 17". This
program also requires many volunteers and invited anyone that can help to contact her.

Treasurer- Christy Bamman: Reported that in our first year as GVEBC the club raised over $50,000,
with funds going towards approved budget items that directly impacted our students.

Then next general membership meeting will be this fall. Date TBD

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Trisha Todd. Second by Shelly Slavin. Meeting
adjourned at 11:52am

Respectfully submitted,

Deanna Cross



